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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Contact: Polly Jones 

236-7091 – pollyj@coastalmountains.org 

 

Coastal Mountains Nature Program walk: Monarch Migration   
 

Camden – Coastal Mountains Nature Program presents Monarch Migration: an interactive walk 

through a milkweed meadow which serves as a home to numerous butterfly species. Join us on 

Saturday, August 5 at 10:00 a.m. at our office yard in Camden. During this time of year, 

monarch butterflies are preparing to embark on truly remarkable migrations.  

 

Naturalist Genny Davis previously tagged and monitored monarch butterflies at Cape May 

Point State Park. Join us as she explains the fascinating life cycles of these beautiful creatures!  

 

This event is free and open to all ages! Please leave dogs at home.    

 

Contact maevec@coastalmountains.org to register or with any questions. 

 

DIRECTIONS 

Meet at the Coastal Mountains Land Trust office approximately 1 mile north of downtown 

Camden off of Route 52. The address is: 101 Mt. Battie Street, Camden, ME 04843 

  

### 

 

The Coastal Mountains Nature Program is hosted by Coastal Mountains Land Trust.  This 

program hosts walks and talks exploring the natural history of Mid-Coast Maine to educate the 

public about environment issues and increase opportunities for residents to explore the 

outdoors.  

 

### 

 

Coastal Mountains Land Trust has worked since 1986 to permanently conserve land to benefit 

the natural and human communities of the western Penobscot Bay. The Land Trust has 

protected over 13,000 acres to date, offering 50+ miles of trails for public access.  

 
 

mailto:maevec@coastalmountains.org

